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TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF HB2171, HD1 RELATING TO EMERGENCY MEDICAL CARE 

 
By DAYTON M. NAKANELUA, 

State Director of the United Public Workers (UPW), 
AFSCME Local 646, AFL-CIO  

 
 My name is Dayton M. Nakanelua, State Director of the United Public Workers, AFSCME, 
Local 646, and AFL-CIO.  The UPW is the exclusive bargaining representative for approximately 
12,000 public employees, which include blue collar, non-supervisory employees in Bargaining Unit 
01 and institutional, health and correctional employees in Bargaining Unit 10, in the State of Hawaii 
and various counties.  The UPW also represents about 1,500 members of the private sector. 
 
 The purpose of this measure is to assist the City and County of Honolulu Emergency Medical 
Services Division to expand emergency medical and ambulance services in the Moanalua, Aliumanu, 
Red Hill. Salt Lake and Foster Village communities by appropriating funds to authorize an additional 
emergency medical services unit. 
 
The UPW supports this measure. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony. 
 
 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 5:37 PM 
To: FINTestimony 
Cc: joyamarshall0416@gmail.com 
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB2171 on Feb 26, 2016 11:00AM* 
 

HB2171 
Submitted on: 2/24/2016 
Testimony for FIN on Feb 26, 2016 11:00AM in Conference Room 308 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Joy Marshall Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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